MSC RELEASES UPDATES ON EAST-WEST

NETWORK

MSC CUSTOMER ADVISORY

Geneva, Switzerland, 20 February 2019

Dear Customers,

As we communicated in our 19 December advisory, MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company is updating its network
to better serve shippers moving cargo between Asia and Europe via the Middle East and the Mediterranean. We
have now published full details of the first westbound sailings and transit times for the revised network and these
are available on our dedicated East-West Netwaork services page.

The objective of the reshuffled network is to enhance schedule reliability and reduce contingencies in those regions
to ensure we match our customers’ expectations. The implementation of the new network is planned for March
2019 and remains subject to further updates.

Should you have any queries, please contact your local MSC office.

FIRST SAILINGS ASIA TO NORTH EUROPE

ALBATROS Dalian 26-mars-19 Manila Maersk 913w
SILK Xingang 26-mars-19 MSC Ditte 913W

LION Ningbo 04-avr-19 Maersk Eureka 914W
SWAN Qingdao 29-mars-19 MSC Diana 913W
SHOGUN Ningho 28-mars-19 Maersk Edmonton 913W
CONDOR Ningbo 26-mars-19 Eugen Maersk 913W
FIRST SAILING ASIA TO MEDITERRANEAN

DRAGON Shanghai 28-mars-19 MSC Trieste 914W
JADE Qingdao 27-mars-19 MSC Clara 913W
PHOENIX Xingang 28-mars-19 Maersk Hamburg 914W
TIGER Busan 30-mars-19 MSC Venice 913W
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